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Uganda’s Uniqueness 

A little overloaded?? 

Prayer Requests 
- Bible translation work 

in Runyankore 
- Rwenzor i Bap t i s t 

College 
- finances to finish the 

church building 
- Lhukonzo discipleship 

translation project 

Sending Church 
        Calvary Baptist 

    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman 

serving in Uganda since 1999

Stay up-to-date with our       
brief monthly videos at 

www.mstensaasfamily.com

Visit in Ngora 
     We were blessed to be able to take a trip to Ngora in 
Northern Uganda to visit Bro Patrick and his wife, Harriet.  
I led him to Christ and discipled him and his wife many 
years ago when we lived in Mbarara.  They eventually 
moved back to his home village.  They found a church that 
had been started by another independent Baptist missionary.  
That missionary was away on furlough, but Patrick jumped 
right in and helped teach and preach where he could.  The 
missionary said later that Patrick kept the church together 
while he was on furlough.  What a blessing to “know 
that your children walk in truth.” 

Visit in Rubindi 
     We also had the opportunity to go and visit Rubindi and 
Pastor Vincent where we started the church back in 2010.  I 
helped Pastor Vincent in a baptism of  three people and then 
I had the opportunity to perform the wedding for two 
individuals in the church.  It was such a blessing to see 
the faithfulness of  the church members and to see 
how much the church had grown. 
     Please continue to pray for the church in Rubindi as they 
are attempting to get some land where they can construct a 
permanent building. 

Construction Progress 
     Unfortunately, one word that we have to deal with a lot 
here in Uganda is “delay”.  We have been delayed for almost 
two months in getting the doors, windows and roof  installed 
in the building.  We are patiently waiting, and we are making 
some progress in the process. 
     Please pray that the Lord will provide the money 
to finish the building after the roof, windows, and 
doors are installed. 

Another Baptism in River Nyamwamba 
     We praise the Lord for allowing us to baptize three 
more people from our church in Kasese.  The best 
part of  it was that one of  these three was Kimberly, 
our youngest child.  She is the last one to make a profession 
of  faith in Christ, and it was such a joy to baptize her. 

More Ministries 
     Pray for the Lord to give us wisdom as we have a desire to start 
other ministries.  Once we move into the new church building we would like 
to begin a Ladies Bible Study, a Wednesday evening service, a youth class, more 
evangelism ministries and begin having special visitor Sundays.  We want to 
take every opportunity we can to edify believers and evangelize the lost.

Patrick and Harriet with Keila and Matt

Baptism of  Robert, Gilbert, and Kimberly

Rubindi Independent Baptist Church
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